
 

Welcome to PACC’s monthly newsletter.  

If you have any questions or require any further information, 

please email: info@paccshropshire.org.uk 

info@paccshropshire.org.uk 
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PACC’s Preparation for Adulthood Navigator Impact Report 

Following the completion of PACC’s PFA Navigator Project we are reflecting on the last 3 years and 

what an important service this has been for the SEND community in Shropshire. 

PFA Navigator Service: 

• Provided 1:1 support to 416 families through signposting and helping them navigate their 

young person’s journey 

• Provided 1420 Community Support opportunities to Parent Carers and Young People through 

activities, training, and in-person events 

• Attended 107 meetings and workstreams 

• Provided over 150 in-person activities and events 

• Produced 13 reports 

 

mailto:info@paccshropshire.org.uk
http://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/ShropsPACC
https://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/09/PACC-PFA-Navigator-Impact-Report-final-july-25.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On 16th October PACC welcomed Professor Luke Clements to Shropshire to present at an in-person event 

about Social Care support as young people with SEND transition into adulthood. 

Luke Clements is the Cerebra Professor of Law and Social Justice at the School of Law, Leeds University. Luke 

practised as a solicitor between 1981 and 2021 and in that capacity had conduct of a number of cases before 

the European Commission and Court of Human Rights. 

Luke’s academic research and litigation experience is primarily concerned with the rights of people who 

experience social exclusion, including disabled people and their carers. 

 

 

  

A Young Person’s Transition into Adulthood – Understanding Social Care 

with Professor Luke Clements 

Have Your Say on All Age ADHD and 

Autism Services 

 

People across Shropshire, Telford and 

Wrekin are being invited to share their 

views about ADHD and autism services 

to help shape improvements for 

children, young people, adults, and 

families. They may have received a 

diagnosis, be waiting for an assessment 

or self-identify as being autistic, having 

ADHD or AuDHD (Autism and ADHD). 

 

https://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/a-young-persons-transition-into-adulthood-understanding-social-care-support/
https://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/have-your-say-on-all-age-adhd-and-autism-services/


  



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Share your Feedback and Help to Improve SEND Services in Shropshire. 

 

Every 6 months the Shropshire SEND System leaders from the Integrated Commissioning Board 

(Health) and Shropshire Council ask for your feedback on the services the Local Area SEND 

Inspection identified as in need of improvement.  These are; 

• Waiting times for Autism and ADHD assessments, 

• Waiting times for Speech and Language Therapy services, 

• The quality and timeliness of Education, Health and Care Plans. 

The survey asks you to consider your experience of these service areas in the last 6 months and 

is open until the 6th October 2025.  If you are waiting for an assessment or support from these 

service areas, please share your feedback. 

 

https://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/share-your-feedback-and-help-to-improve-send-services-in-shropshire/


 

 

 

 

Assistive Technology Lending Library Pilot – Survey 

 

PACC previously shared information about plans to create a pilot ‘Assistive Technology Lending Library’ 
as part of the SEND and Alternative Provision Change Programme in Shropshire.  These plans are now 
progressing and Shropshire Council would like to hear from SEND families about which items would 
be most helpful to purchase for the library? 

They have created a short survey for families to complete and suggest the assistive technology they 
would like to have access to. The library would allow equipment and/or software to be available for 
schools/settings to ‘try before they buy’ and will be lent to schools for a fixed period of time (around 
half a term). At the end of the trial period, schools will return the equipment and will then decide if 
they wish to purchase their own equipment and software for continued use. 

All equipment will be for use while in school only and will not be available for children and young 
people to take home. 

The survey is open until the 10th October 
 

Summary of PACC’s Engagement with the Shropshire SEND Community 24/25 

 

PACC was asked to provide a report to the Shropshire SEND and Alternative Provision SEND 

Partnership Board outlining its engagement activity and key messages heard during 2024/25. 

The presentation provides an overview of PACC’s aims, how we work and engage with the 

Shropshire SEND Community across all our work areas.  It summarises the level of contact with 

parent carers and family carers and the key themes in the feedback that they shared with PACC. 

It is clear that there are still some major challenges in delivering the support needed by SEND 

families in Shropshire.  There are significant concerns about the timeliness of the EHCP process, the 

clarity of information provided by the local system, and the responsiveness of some services 

including BeeU and Children’s Social Care. 

This report will be presented to the SEND and AP Partnership Board in November 25. 

 

https://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/assistive-technology-lending-library-pilot-survey/


   

 

As part of PACC’s focus on improving its communication about its work and impact we have created 

an extend Annual Review taking us up to March 2025.  This document brings our activity and 

outcome reporting in line with our financial reporting and helps us prepare for our AGM in 

November. 

The Review provides an overview of PACC activity under our three main work areas of; 

Influence and Change 

Information Provision 

Community Support 

It also provides a financial and Governance update and summarises PACC’s plans for the future. 

 

PACC Extended Review Nov 23 – April 25 Published 

 

https://www.paccshropshire.org.uk/pacc-extended-review-nov-23-march-25-published/


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



  

  



 

 

  

  

Is your child without a school 

place? 

 

At the start of a new school 

year, far too many children 

with SEND are without a 

school to attend. This is a 

worrying situation to be in, so 

we’ve produced guidance to 

help families who are in this 

position. 

 

https://www.ipsea.org.uk/children-who-do-not-have-a-school-place?fbclid=IwY2xjawMs5SNleHRuA2FlbQIxMABicmlkETBBVEZNV0dER2lXRFdET1pmAR6NAGJ30GH1yYZtakGTOK_sqD-rOXY0J8nbfEd3f_yHkE6DSxD_blT9Du-fOg_aem_34l01JapLGjhYlr9xWdx2Q


 

 

 

 

 

  

IPSEA has a Back to School Hub which is full of useful 

resources and information to help as your child starts a 

new school year. 

 

IPSEA’s Back to School Hub 

https://www.ipsea.org.uk/Pages/Category/back-to-school-hub?fbclid=IwY2xjawMs5VlleHRuA2FlbQIxMABicmlkETBBVEZNV0dER2lXRFdET1pmAR4UvqTPP63fEYE34X2mgm9q4j7BmaJkVh87zMrV67ERj7k_Y61vt1PzcveUOw_aem_vxnu_yPS2ok6ENsGx6k5TA


  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

 

  

What’s on in Shropshire and Surrounding Areas 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrate Halloween with Tots & Tuffs  

We will be returning to Home Farm Attingham on Friday 17th 

October for more messy play madness! 

11am-12pm 

£13 per child which includes access to the farm for that child and up 

to 2 adults as well as the messy play!  

Booking link below  

BOOK HERE 

Halloween Drive In Cinema at Alderford Lake 

Celebrate Halloween with two heart-warming family favourites at Alderford’s Drive-In 

Cinema 

 Disney Pixar’s Coco – Saturday 25th October at 6pm 

 ET the Extra Terrestrial – Friday 24th October at 6pm 

           Pumpkinfest at Shropshire Wildlife Trust 

Join us at The Cut this October half term for our fabulous Pumpkinfest! Find your perfect pumpkin 

in our spooktacular gardens and get creative with your carving! 

Date - Saturday 25 October 2025 - Friday 31 October 2025 

Time - 9.30-12.30 Weekend, 10am-3pm Weekdays 

Book Here 

 

https://www.facebook.com/homefarmattingham?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVQFTpIw3JvyzoCydjXFfSnKg6K4GyYLi1XhZpqi4MR254f4X_8n4RLF7HOmxfG7pNM2ers8PCUWR4uK0IJtJPpQcjeviSXQCtzAKmwrL-0NBKhmzt7bW-95PCeL7nvE__ik9L1Xwk8xIxRtfxEAR0sZc2Tok5DC5JTjDqMYR0R2UaUUtXjGoa0JnDV-OzTr0w&__tn__=-%5dK-y-R
https://bookthatin.com/Book/tots-tuffs-1?fbclid=IwY2xjawMs7Z9leHRuA2FlbQIxMABicmlkETBBVEZNV0dER2lXRFdET1pmAR663DioFI0nWxWAF28sq87g2OlY9RnlNL_Ji2MUJ7T4Jhr_iNktGxrnA03qaA_aem_0NhOZe8IHfidIbtvbjG74Q
https://www.shropshirewildlifetrust.org.uk/events/2025-10-25-pumpkinfest


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


